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government as opposed to the more familiar ecclesiastical and missionary focus of
Levison's work, this book offers a counterweight to the prevailing scholarship,
providing a much more balanced overview of the subject. Through this reassessment,
based on a close analysis of contemporary manuscripts - particularly the
Northumbrian sources - Dr Story offers a fresh insight into the world of early
medieval Europe.
Mohammed & Charlemagne Revisited Emmet Scott 2012-01 During the 1920s Belgian
historian Henri Pirenne came to an astonishing conclusion: the ancient classical
civilization, which Rome had established throughout Europe and the Mediterranean
world, was not destroyed by the Barbarians who invaded the western provinces in
the fifth century, it was destroyed by the Arabs, whose conquest of the Middle
East and North Africa terminated Roman civilization in those regions and cut off
Europe from any further trading and cultural contact with the East. According to
Pirenne, it was only in the mid-seventh century that the characteristic features
of classical life disappeared from Europe, after which time the continent began to
develop its own distinctive and somewhat primitive medieval culture. Pirenne's
findings, published posthumously in his Mohammed et Charlemagne (1937), were even
then highly controversial, for by the late nineteenth century many historians were
moving towards a quite different conclusion: namely that the Arabs were actually a
civilizing force who rekindled the light of classical learning in Europe after it
had been extinguished by the Goths, Vandals and Huns in the fifth century. And
because Pirenne went so diametrically against the grain of this thinking, the
reception of his new thesis tended to be hostile. Paper after paper published
during the 1940s and '50s strove to refute him. The most definitive rebuttal
however appeared in the early 1980s. This was Mohammed, Charlemagne and the
Origins of Europe, by English archaeologists Richard Hodges and David Whitehouse.
These, in common with Pirenne's earlier critics, argued that classical
civilization was already dead in Europe by the time of the Arab conquests, and
that the Arabs arrived on the scene as civilizers rather than destroyers. Hodges
and Whitehouse claimed that the latest findings of archaeology fully supported
this view, and their work was highly influential. So influential indeed that over
the next three decades Pirenne and his thesis was progressively sidelined, so that
recent years have seen the publication of dozens of titles in the English language
alone which fail even to mention his name. In Mohammed and Charlemagne Revisited
historian Emmet Scott reviews the evidence put forward by Hodges and Whitehouse,
as well as the more recent findings of archaeology, and comes to a rather
different conclusion. For him, the evidence shows that classical civilization was
not dead in Europe at the start of the seventh century, but was actually
experiencing something of a revival. Populations and towns were beginning to grow
again for the first time since this second century - a development apparently
attributable largely to the spread of Christianity. In addition, the real centres
of classical civilization, in the Middle East, were experiencing an unprecedented
Golden Age at the time, with cities larger and more prosperous than ever before.
Excavation has shown that these were destroyed thoroughly and completely by the
Arab conquests, with many never again reoccupied. And it was precisely then, says
Scott, that Europe's classical culture also disappeared, with the abandonment of
the undefended lowland villas and farms of the Roman period and a retreat to
fortified hilltop settlements; the first medieval castles. For Scott, archaeology
demonstrated that the Arabs did indeed blockade the Mediterranean through piracy
and slave-raiding, precisely as Pirenne had claimed, and he argues that the
disappearance of papyrus from Europe was an infallible proof of this. Whatever
classical learning survived after this time, says Scott, was due almost entirely
to the efforts of Christian monks. The Pirenne thesis has taken on a new
significance in the post 9/11 world. Scott's take on the theory will certainly
ignite further and perhaps heated debate.
Germany Neil MacGregor 2015-09-29 For the past 140 years, Germany has been the
central power in continental europe. Twenty-five years ago a new German state came
into being. How much do we really understand this new Germany, and how do its
people understand themselves? Neil MacGregor argues that, uniquely for any
European country, no coherent, overarching narrative of Germany's history can be
constructed, for in Germany both geography and history have always been unstable.
Its frontiers have constantly shifted. Königsberg, home to the greatest German
philosopher, Immanuel Kant, is now Kaliningrad, Russia; Strasbourg, in whose
cathedral Wolfgang von Geothe, Germany's greatest writer, discovered the
distinctiveness of his country's art and history, now lies within the borders of
France. For most of the five hundred years covered by this book Germany has been
composed of many separate political units, each with a distinct history. And any
comfortable national story Germans might have told themselves before 1914 was
destroyed by the events of the following thirty years. German history may be
inherently fragmented, but it contains a large number of widely shared memories,
awarenesses, and experiences; examining some of these is the purpose of this book.
MacGregor chooses objects and ideas, people and places that still resonate in the
new Germany—porcelain from Dresden and rubble from its ruins, Bauhaus design and
the German sausage, the crown of Charlemagne and the gates of Buchenwald—to show
us something of its collective imagination. There has never been a book about
Germany quite like it.
The Song of Roland Anonymous 2019-11-19 The Song of Roland is a book of poems by
an anonymous author. It depicts a gory French tale of war, where General
Charlemagne was ambushed in a remote Pyrenean pass, showcasing a symbolic struggle
between Christianity and Islam.
Charlemagne P. D. King 1986
A Distant Mirror Barbara Wertheim Tuchman 1979 The prize-winning historian traces
the major currents of the fourteenth century, revealing the century's great
historical rhythms and events and the texture of daily life at all levels of
European society.
World History Roger B. Beck 2006-02-09
Framing the Early Middle Ages Chris Wickham 2006-11-30 The Roman empire tends to
be seen as a whole whereas the early middle ages tends to be seen as a collection
of regional histories, roughly corresponding to the land-areas of modern nation
states. As a result, early medieval history is much more fragmented, and there
have been few convincing syntheses of socio-economic change in the post-Roman
world since the 1930s. In recent decades, the rise of early medieval archaeology
has also transformed our source-base, but this has not been adequately integrated
into analyses of documentary history in almost any country. In Framing the Early
Middle Ages Chris Wickham combines documentary and archaeological evidence to
create a comparative history of the period 400-800. His analysis embraces each of
the regions of the late Roman and immediately post-Roman world, from Denmark to

Why Europe? Michael Mitterauer 2010-07-15 Why did capitalism and colonialism arise
in Europe and not elsewhere? Why were parliamentarian and democratic forms of
government founded there? What factors led to Europe’s unique position in shaping
the world? Thoroughly researched and persuasively argued, Why Europe? tackles
these classic questions with illuminating results. Michael Mitterauer traces the
roots of Europe’s singularity to the medieval era, specifically to developments in
agriculture. While most historians have located the beginning of Europe’s special
path in the rise of state power in the modern era, Mitterauer establishes its
origins in rye and oats. These new crops played a decisive role in remaking the
European family, he contends, spurring the rise of individualism and softening the
constraints of patriarchy. Mitterauer reaches these conclusions by comparing
Europe with other cultures, especially China and the Islamic world, while
surveying the most important characteristics of European society as they took
shape from the decline of the Roman empire to the invention of the printing press.
Along the way, Why Europe? offers up a dazzling series of novel hypotheses to
explain the unique evolution of European culture.
The Cambridge History of French Thought Michael Moriarty 2019-05-30 French
thinkers have revolutionized European thought about knowledge, religion, politics,
and society. Delivering a comprehensive history of thought in France from the
Middle Ages to the present, this book follows themes and developments of thought
across the centuries. It provides readers with studies of both systematic thinkers
and those who operate less systematically, through essays or fragments, and places
them all in their many contexts. Informed by up-to-date research, these accessible
chapters are written by prominent experts in their fields who investigate key
concepts in non-technical language. Chapters feature treatments of specific
thinkers as individuals including Voltaire, Rousseau, Descartes and Derrida, but
also more general movements and schools of thought from humanism to liberalism,
via the Enlightenment, Romanticism, Marxism, and feminism. Furthermore, the
influence of gender, race, empire and slavery are investigated to offer a broad
and fulfilling account of French thought throughout the ages.
A History of Health & Fitness: Implications for Policy Today Roy J. Shephard
2017-09-18 This book provides a unique and succinct account of the history of
health and fitness, responding to the growing recognition of physicians, policy
makers and the general public that exercise is the most potent form of medicine
available to humankind. Individual chapters present information extending from the
earliest reaches of human history to the present day, arranged in the form of 30
thematic essays covering topics from the supposed idyll of the hunter-gatherer
lifestyle and its posited health benefits to the evolution of health professionals
and the possible contribution of the Olympic movement to health and fitness in our
current society. Learning objectives are set for each topic, and although
technical language is avoided as far as possible, a thorough glossary explains any
specialized terms that are introduced in each chapter. The critical thinking of
the reader is stimulated by a range of questions arising from the text context,
and each chapter concludes with a brief discussion of some of the more important
implications for public policies on health and fitness today and into the future.
The material will be of particular interest to graduate and undergraduate students
in public health, health promotion, health policy, kinesiology, physical
education, but will be of interest also to many studying medicine, history and
sociology.
The Middle Ages Miri Rubin 2014 The Middle Ages (c.500-1500) includes a thousand
years of European history. In this Very Short Introduction Miri Rubin tells the
story of the times through the people and their lifestyles. Including stories of
kingship and Christian salvation, agriculture and trade, Rubin demonstrates the
remarkable nature and legacy of the Middle Ages.
The Individual and Society in the Middle Ages Walter Ullmann 2019-12-01 However,
Ullmann points to feudalism as the single most important medieval institution that
laid the groundwork for the emergence of the modern citizen.
Life of Charlemagne Einhard 1880
Charlemagne: a Study Edith Martha Almedingen 1968
The Decline and Fall of the Roman Church Malachi Martin 1981 A provocative
examination of the Roman Catholic Church's historical dilemma involving the
conflicting claims of spirit and secular power builds to an exploration of the
church's current dangers and weaknesses
The Cameralists, the Pioneers of German Social Polity Albion Woodbury Small
2019-03-15 This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important,
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as true to the original work as
possible. Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library
stamps (as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the work. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the
United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As a
reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred
pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that
this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation process,
and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Roman Art 2007 A complete introduction to the rich cultural legacy of Rome through
the study of Roman art ... It includes a discussion of the relevance of Rome to
the modern world, a short historical overview, and descriptions of forty-five
works of art in the Roman collection organized in three thematic sections: Power
and Authority in Roman Portraiture; Myth, Religion, and the Afterlife; and Daily
Life in Ancient Rome. This resource also provides lesson plans and classroom
activities."--Publisher website.
Carolingian Connections Jay D. Story 2003 The Anglo-Saxon influence on the
Carolingian world has long been recognised by historians of the early medieval
period. Wilhelm Levison, in particular, has drawn attention to the importance of
the Anglo-Saxon contribution to the cultural and ecclesiastical development of
Carolingian Francia in the central decades of the eighth century. What is much
less familiar is the reverse process, by which Francia and Carolingian concepts
came to influence contemporary Anglo-Saxon culture. In this book Dr Story offers a
major contribution to the subject of medieval cultural exchanges, focusing on the
degree to which Frankish ideas and concepts were adopted by Anglo-Saxon rulers.
Furthermore, by concentrating on the secular context and concepts of secular
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Renan’s political thought. Offering a broad selection of Renan’s writings from
several periods of his public life, most previously untranslated, it restores
Renan to his place as one of France’s major liberal thinkers and gives vital
critical context to his views on nationalism. The anthology illuminates the
characteristics that distinguished nineteenth-century French liberalism from its
English and American counterparts as well as the more controversial parts of
Renan’s legacy, including his analysis of colonial expansion, his views on Islam
and Judaism, and the role of race in his thought. The volume contains a critical
introduction to Renan’s life and work as well as detailed annotations that assist
in recovering the wealth and complexity of his thought.
A History of Medieval Europe Ralph Henry Carless Davis 1988
The Holy Roman Empire James Bryce Bryce (Viscount) 1873
Charlemagne Johannes Fried 2016-10-10 When the legendary Frankish king and emperor
Charlemagne died in 814 he left behind a dominion and a legacy unlike anything
seen in Western Europe since the fall of Rome. Johannes Fried paints a compelling
portrait of a devout ruler, a violent time, and a unified kingdom that deepens our
understanding of the man often called the father of Europe.
Women in Medieval Times Fiona Macdonald 2000 Describes the life of women during
medieval times, such as their role as wives and mothers, education, and religious
beliefs and profiles women who gained political or religious power.
Charlemagne, Muhammad, and the Arab Roots of Capitalism Gene William Heck
2006-01-01 Gene W. Heck explores the role of Islam in precipitating Europe’s
twelfth century commercial renaissance. Determining that Europe’s medieval feudal
interregnum was largely caused by indigenous governmental business regulation and
not by shifts in international trade patterns, he demonstrates how Islamic
economic precepts provided the ideological rationales that empowered medieval
Europe to escape its three-centuries-long experiment in “Dark Age economics” – in
the process, providing the West with its archetypic tools of capitalism.
A Little History of the World E. H. Gombrich 2014-10-01 E. H. Gombrich's Little
History of the World, though written in 1935, has become one of the treasures of
historical writing since its first publication in English in 2005. The Yale
edition alone has now sold over half a million copies, and the book is available
worldwide in almost thirty languages. Gombrich was of course the best-known art
historian of his time, and his text suggests illustrations on every page. This
illustrated edition of the Little History brings together the pellucid humanity of
his narrative with the images that may well have been in his mind's eye as he
wrote the book. The two hundred illustrations—most of them in full color—are not
simple embellishments, though they are beautiful. They emerge from the text,
enrich the author's intention, and deepen the pleasure of reading this remarkable
work. For this edition the text is reset in a spacious format, flowing around
illustrations that range from paintings to line drawings, emblems, motifs, and
symbols. The book incorporates freshly drawn maps, a revised preface, and a new
index. Blending high-grade design, fine paper, and classic binding, this is both a
sumptuous gift book and an enhanced edition of a timeless account of human
history.
Turning Points Mark A. Noll 1997 Evangelicalism's premier historian provides a
general introduction to church history.
On the Donation of Constantine Lorenzo Valla 2008 Valla (1407-1457) was the most
important theorist of the humanist movement. His most famous work is the present
volume, an oration in which Valla uses new philological methods to attack the
authenticity of the most important document justifying the papacy's claims to
temporal rule.
How The Irish Saved Civilization Thomas Cahill 2011-09-01 'Shamelessly engaging,
effortlessly scholarly, utterly refreshing history of the Irish soul and its huge
contribution to Western culture' Thomas Keneally Ireland played the central role
in maintaining European culture when the dark ages settled on Europe in the fifth
century: as Rome was sacked by Visigoths and its empire collapsed, Ireland became
'the isle of saints and scholars' that enabled the classical and religious
heritage to be saved. In his compelling and entertaining narrative, Thomas Cahill
tells the story of how Irish monks and scrines copied the mauscripts of both pagan
and Christian writers, including Homer and Aristotle, while libraries on the
continent were lost forever. Bringing the past and its characters to life, Cahill
captures the sensibility of the unsung Irish who relaunched civilisation.
Armies and Politics in the Early Medieval West Bernard S. Bachrach 1993 In these
articles Professor Bachrach starts by looking at aspects of the 'barbarian'
occupation of the land of the Roman Empire, from Britain to the Alan settlements
in southern Gaul. His particular interest, however, is in the political and, above
all, in the military structures that grew out of the Early Middle Ages. He has
sought to demonstrate that there was a fundamental continuity in military
organisation and tactics from the Merovingian through the Carolingian period. As
he shows, there is no reason to connect the origins of 'feudalism' with Charles
Martel's wish to create a force of cavalry, and it is a fallacy that he grasped
the potential of the stirrup for enabling mounted shock combat. On the contrary,
its use in the West progressed only slowly, and it had nothing to do with the
origins or growth of feudalism. Le professeur Bachrach débute par l'analyse de
certains aspects de l'occupation barbare des terres de l'empire romain, de la
Grande-Bretagne aux campements alans en Gaule méridionale. Il s'attache en suite
aux structures politiques et, surtout, militaires qui furent issues du Haut Moyen
Age. Selon lui, et il tente d'en faire ici la démonstration, l'organisation et les
tactiques militaires ont fait preuve d'une continuité fondamentale de l'époque
mérovingienne Ã celle des Carolingiens. Comme il le demontre, il n'y a pas lieu
d'établir de liens entre l'origine du féodalisme et le désir qu'avait Charles
Martel de créer une cavalerie; il est également tout Ã fait erroné de dire que ce
dernier s'était rendu compte du potentiel de l'étrier en tant que facteur de mener
des combats Ã cheval de choc. Bien contraire, l'utilisation de l'étrier Ã l'Ouest
ne fit que progresser lentement et aucun rapport n'existe entre cet instrument et
l'origine ou la croissance de la féodalité.
The Frankish Kingdoms Under the Carolingians, 751-987 Rosamond McKitterick 1983
This is the first modern book in any language to examine the entire history of the
Carolingian 'dynasty' in western Europe in its full social, political and cultural
context. Rosamond McKitterick's account of the Carolingian kings from Pippin III
(751-768) to Louis V (986-987) is not told simply in terms of the rise and fall of
a line which made, but could not hold, an empire; rather, she presents the
Carolingian kings as remarkable succession of, for the most part, able rulers who
raised themselves above their peers, extended their authority and landed wealth,
and were only gradually ousted by contemporaries similarly hungry for power.

Egypt. The book concentrates on classic socio-economic themes, state finance, the
wealth and identity of the aristocracy, estate management, peasant society, rural
settlement, cities, and exchange. These give only a partial picture of the period,
but they frame and explain other developments. Earlier syntheses have taken the
development of a single region as 'typical', with divergent developments presented
as exceptions. This book takes all different developments as typical, and aims to
construct a synthesis based on a better understanding of difference and the
reasons for it.
The Age of Chivalry Charles T. Wood 1970
The Cambridge Companion to Music and Romanticism Benedict Taylor 2021-08-26 A
stimulating new approach to understanding the relationship between music and
culture in the long nineteenth century.
The Holy Roman Empire Barbara Stollberg-Rilinger 2021-05-11 From acclaimed
historian Barbara Stollberg-Rilinger, an incomparable introduction to this
momentous period in the history of Europe The Holy Roman Empire emerged in the
Middle Ages as a loosely integrated union of German states and city-states under
the supreme rule of an emperor, and would endure until its dissolution in 1806
during the Napoleonic Wars. Barbara Stollberg-Rilinger provides a concise history
of the empire, presenting an interpretation of its unique political culture and
remarkably durable institutions. In a narrative spanning three turbulent
centuries, Stollberg-Rilinger shows how it was a political body unlike any other,
bound together by personal loyalty and reciprocity, tradition and shared purpose,
and constantly reenacted by solemn rituals.
After Charlemagne Clemens Gantner 2020-12-17 After Charlemagne's death in 814,
Italy was ruled by a succession of kings and emperors, all of whom could claim
some relation to the Carolingians, some via the female line of succession. This
study offers new perspectives on the fascinating but neglected period of Italy in
the ninth century and the impact of Carolingian culture. Bringing together some of
the foremost scholars on early medieval Italy, After Charlemagne offers the first
comprehensive overview of the period, and also presents new research on Italian
politics, culture, society and economy, from the death of Charlemagne to the
assassination of Berengar I in 924. Revealing Italy as a multifaceted peninsula,
the authors address the governance and expansion of Carolingian Italy, examining
relations with the other Carolingian kingdoms, as well as those with the Italian
South, the Papacy and the Byzantine Empire. Exploring topics on a regional and
local level as well as presenting a 'big picture' of the Italian or Lombard
kingdom, this volume provides new and exciting answers to the central question:
How Carolingian was 'Carolingian Italy'?
The Carolingians Pierre Riche 1993 Translated from the 1983 French edition, traces
the rise, fall, and revival of the Carolingian dynasty, and shows how it molded
the shape of a post-Roman Europe that is still with us today. An introduction to
the subject for undergraduate or general readers. The largely French and German
bibliography has been replaced with a short list of recommended English works.
Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
The Eve of Spain Patricia E. Grieve 2009-04-20 Finally, Grieve focuses on the
misogynistic elements of the story and asks why the fall of Spain is figured as a
cautionary tale about a woman’s sexuality.
Germany in the Early Middle Ages, C. 800-1056 Timothy Reuter 1991 This is the
first book in a sequence covering the history of Germany from the coronation of
Charlemagne as Holy Roman Emperor in 800 to the present day. Intended for
students, scholars and interested general readers, these are interpretative
surveys examining the society, economy, religion and culture of their german lands
within a firm political framework, and each gives a clear account of events within
the period.
Heart of Europe Peter H. Wilson 2016-02-29 The Holy Roman Empire lasted a thousand
years, far longer than ancient Rome. Its continuity rested on the ideal of a
unified Christian civilization. As Peter Wilson shows, the Empire tells the story
of Europe better than histories of individual nation-states, and its legacy can be
seen today in debates over the nature of the European Union.
The Fate of Rome Kyle Harper 2017-10-02 How devastating viruses, pandemics, and
other natural catastrophes swept through the far-flung Roman Empire and helped to
bring down one of the mightiest civilizations of the ancient world Here is the
monumental retelling of one of the most consequential chapters of human history:
the fall of the Roman Empire. The Fate of Rome is the first book to examine the
catastrophic role that climate change and infectious diseases played in the
collapse of Rome’s power—a story of nature’s triumph over human ambition.
Interweaving a grand historical narrative with cutting-edge climate science and
genetic discoveries, Kyle Harper traces how the fate of Rome was decided not just
by emperors, soldiers, and barbarians but also by volcanic eruptions, solar
cycles, climate instability, and devastating viruses and bacteria. He takes
readers from Rome’s pinnacle in the second century, when the empire seemed an
invincible superpower, to its unraveling by the seventh century, when Rome was
politically fragmented and materially depleted. Harper describes how the Romans
were resilient in the face of enormous environmental stress, until the besieged
empire could no longer withstand the combined challenges of a “little ice age” and
recurrent outbreaks of bubonic plague. A poignant reflection on humanity’s
intimate relationship with the environment, The Fate of Rome provides a sweeping
account of how one of history’s greatest civilizations encountered and endured,
yet ultimately succumbed to the cumulative burden of nature’s violence. The
example of Rome is a timely reminder that climate change and germ evolution have
shaped the world we inhabit—in ways that are surprising and profound.
Mohammed, Charlemagne & the Origins of Europe Richard Hodges 1983 In this concise
book, Richard Hodges and David Whitehouse review the 'Pirenne thesis' in the light
of archaeological information from northern Europe, the Mediterranean and western
Asia.
What Is a Nation? and Other Political Writings Ernest Renan 2018-08-28 Ernest
Renan was one of the leading lights of the Parisian intellectual scene in the
second half of the nineteenth century. A philologist, historian, and biblical
scholar, he was a prominent voice of French liberalism and secularism. Today most
familiar in the English-speaking world for his 1882 lecture “What Is a Nation?”
and its definition of a nation as an “everyday plebiscite,” Renan was a major
figure in the debates surrounding the Franco-Prussian War, the Paris Commune, and
the birth of the Third Republic and had a profound influence on thinkers across
the political spectrum who grappled with the problem of authority and social
organization in the new world wrought by the forces of modernization. What Is a
Nation? and Other Political Writings is the first English-language anthology of
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